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Abstract

Erlang/OTP is a functional programming environment designed for
building concurrent and distributed fault-tolerant systems with soft real-
time characteristics (like telecommunication systems). The core Erlang
language consists of simple functional constructs extended with message
passing to handle concurrency, and OTP is a set of design principles and
libraries that supports building fault-tolerant systems. The language has
a very strong dynamic nature that partly comes from concurrency and
partly from dynamic language features.

Refactoring is a programming technique for improving the design of
a program without changing its behaviour. In other words, you clean up
your code but do not change what it does. Refactoring may precede a
program modification or extension, preparing the program for the mod-
ification, or may be used after finishing the work in order to bring the
program into a nicer shape. The transformations of refactoring can be
used for optimisation as well.

The Erlang/OTP (Open Telecom Platform) is a porgramming lan-
guage used by Ericsson, which is suitable for making concurrent and par-
alell programs. Programs created in this system are very fault-tolerant
softwares and can be used efficiently to develop telecommunication sys-
tems.

The OPT extension of the language contains the gen-server, gen-fsm,
gen-event and supervisor modules, which are formalizations of this com-
mon pattern. These behaviours can be used in the callback moduls which
can export a pre-defined set of functions, the callback functions.

Erlang processes can not use a shared memory, so message passing is
very important in handling distribution.

In my lecture I am going to present the way we can create refactoring
steps to make transformations on client-server based programs to OTP
design. I am also going to talk about the analysis of the references of
function and variable scoping, about its analising techniques, and about
the case studies of the implementation.
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